

MEMORANDUM

To: Sandy City Council

From: Don Milne, Chairman

Public Utilities Advisory Board

Date: May 16, 2019

Re: Recommendation for Proposed Metropolitan Water District of Salt Lake

& Sandy FY 2019-2020 budget

During the Public Utilities Advisory Board meeting held on May 16th, the Board reviewed the presentation of the proposed Metropolitan Water District of Salt Lake & Sandy FY 2019-2020 budget.

The Board unanimously recommends approval of the proposed Metropolitan Water District of Salt Lake & Sandy FY 2019-2020 budget.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 801-652-6308.

Thank you.

Don milnes